
Beeville ISD 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
Date: September 15, 2015 Presented By: Mr. Rodriguez 

 
Subject: 

Interlocal Agreement with George 
West ISD for Shared PEIMS 
Director Related Page(s)   

 
 

Action 
 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:     
Beeville ISD and George West ISD wish to renew the interlocal agreement for 
the employment of our PEIMS coordinator.  Laurl Jones is the PEIMS coordinator 
for BISD.  In this agreement, Beeville ISD and George West ISD will share the 
services of the PEIMS Coordinator.  Beeville ISD will be the district of record and 
George West will pay Beeville ISD for services. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   Approval 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED:  
I move to approve Interlocal Agreement with George West ISD for Shared 
PEIMS Director. 
 
 
 

 

 


